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Weekly Update for February 22, 2021  
 
This week’s snow day was a reminder that winter is still here! It was great seeing our students enjoy the 
outdoor weather … playing with their classmates and building different structures. It was also a good reminder 
for our students to come prepared for cold outdoor weather- winter clothing and boots are a must. Report 
cards were home today. It is a good time to review your child’s strengths, areas of improvement and set a goal 
for next term. Devise a plan together and put it into action. School and home communication are important. I 
would encourage you to contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions about their progress and 
learning.  
 
Report Cards 
Report cards have been sent home via School Messenger. The password is the student’s birthday 
(MM/DD/YYYY). A paper copy will be sent home in March 4th.   
 
School Council will be meeting Tuesday February 23 at 6:30 pm. If you are interested in attending, please email 
the school for the meeting invitation.  
 
Spring Break 
The Ministry of Education has announced our Spring Break will be April 12-16, 2021.  
 
Photos 
Grade 8 Graduation Photos are scheduled for March 15th. The photographer will be following protocols to 
ensure student safety.  
 
Student Photos are scheduled for March 17th. Protocols will be in place to ensure health and safety.  
 
2021-2022 Draft School Year Calendar Consultation: HWDSB is seeking your feedback, 
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/blog/2021-2022-draft-school-year-calendar-consultation/.  
 
Kindergarten Registration: If your child was born 2017, they may begin attending school September 2021. You 
can register your child online or contact the school for additional information.  
 
 PD Day: March 5th is PD Day. There will be no school for students.  
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